Dear Prepresentatives,

I am writing to oppose HB3063. Children are born to the parents not the state. Please uphold our parental rights to
remain the best qualified advocates for our children and their future and ensure our children the medical freedom
they deserve.

| oppose this bill because vaccine manufacturers like Merck & Co. are not hiding yet disclosing risks and dangers of
potential harm to the individual in their inserts. They also disclose that their products HAVE NOT been tested for
carcinogenic, mutagenic and infertility causing properties. The vaccine insert is stating that vaccines are not as safe
and as effective as we would like to believe. There is a risk therefore there MUST be a choice.

Informed consent is a natural human right. This bill is intending to remove our rights to make an informed choice for
our children and is prohibiting our children to make that choice for themselves.

Vaccines are not safe and effective. Please consider the current reality of the vaccine court. It is countinung to pay
damages to individuals who have been damaged and are being damaged by vaccines.

As of November 30, 2018, there have been more than 93,179 reports of measles and vaccine reactions,
hospitalizations, injuries and deaths following the measles vaccinations made to the VAERS. Over 50% of all these
adverse reactions occurred in children three years old or under.

This is the true emergency of our public health crisis. Please do not dismiss the families and children and the life
long pain and disability vaccines have caused them.

I urge you to please do what is right for our children and for the residents of the beautiful state of Oregon.
Vote NO on HB3063.
Respectfully,

Ronela Mitar



